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H URON M EMOR1 A L HOSPIT AL Telephone (517) 269 9521

!

1100 South Van Dyke Road
BAD AXE, MICil!GAN 48413 t

United States Nuclear Regulatery Commission pnuary 14, 1991
Region III j_ *f cf_*_- [
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn , Illinois 60137 g,/ g[

Re: Nuclear Regulatory Commission Inspection December 12, 1990

-Gentlemen:
~

This letter is in ';cply to the inspection that was conducted at Huron
Memorial llospital on December 12, 1990 by inspector B.A. Parker from
your office of Region III. As a result of the inspection of this
|date, December 12, 1990, we were found to be in non compliance with
the following items of 10 CFR part 11 appendix C;the general statement
of policy and procedure for NRC enforcement actions of 1985.

. Item # 10 CFR 35.22.(a)part 11 requires the Radiation committee
to meet at least quarterly.

This item of non compliance was addressed in January 1990 at our Radiation
Safety. Committee by the physicist. It was the recommendation of the
committee to meet quarterly when the physicist was at our facility,
Since January 1990, the Rac'iation Safety Committee has met quarterly..

Item #.2
To be in compliance with / 9 ting of new equipment, i.e dose calibrators,
'a policy has been instli.o ed effectise January 1, 1991 requiring
any new or used dose calibrators to be properly calibrated before usage.

In sumoation,-the two non compliance items i.e. Radiation Safety
Committee sectings and dose calibrator calibratJ r have both had
policies instituted to prevent further non compliance.

If you would.like further information, feel free to write to Huron
Memorial l'ospital, .1100 South Van Dyke, Bad Axe, Michigan 48413.
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James B. Gar ner CEO
Ja/js

5cct Richard Beaver CNMT
David L. Carter M.D. -
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